
New Bedford’s 4th Annual Fill
The Bus Toy Drive

From the New Bedford Police:

The New Bedford Police Department, Safe Zones, and Tremblay’s
Bus  have  teamed  up  and  combined  their  efforts  to  bring
Christmas Cheer to local children.

Join us at Police Headquarters December 13th from 8 am to 5 pm
and help us achieve our goal of filling 3 school buses with
unwrapped Christmas gifts that will be distributed accordingly
to New Bedford children before Christmas.

If you are unable to make it on the 13th you may drop off any
unwrapped gift(s) to any one of our stations through the 19th
of December. We thank you for your support.

Any questions please contact Lt. Rezendes (508) 207 5962

– Police Station One: 572 Pleasant St.
– Police Station Two: 168 Cove St.
– Police Station Three: 781 Ashley Blvd.
– Police Headquarters: 871 Rockdale Ave.
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